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April 4, 2014

Mr. Richard Ezeanyim Hand-Delivered
NM Oil Conservation Division 
1220 S. St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe: NM 87501

Re: NMOCD Case No. 15072; Application of Energen Resources Corporation to
Amend Compulsory Pooling Order No. R-10154, San Juan County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Ezeanyim:

At the hearing on the referenced Application yesterday, the current producing 
well administrative overhead rate for the Flora Vista “19” Well No. 3 was inaccurately 
identified as being $940.46 per month. The correct rate as of March 31, 2014 is $940.97 
and we respectfully request that the Division’s approve this overhead rate subject to 
periodic adjustment in accordance with any subsequently published COPAS Bulletin 
adjustments.

It is hoped this letter will suffice to allow the Division to note this correction. If 
further substantiating material is needed by way of affidavit or otherwise, please let me 
know.

Thank you.
Very truly yours

J. Scott Hall

JSH/lb

cc: Gabriel Wade, Esq.
Stephen Ingram, Esq.
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